November 22, 1974

Mr. Ralph Chakerfan
11800 Worthington Ave.
Cleveland, Ohio 44111

Dear Mr. Chakerian:

We sent a stewardship letter to Mr. Robert Bagdasarian
dated November 12, 1974. This letter has been returned

to us with the notatfon "Return to Sender, Not Deliverable
as Addressed, No Forwarding Ovrder On File."

The address of 6580 Liberty Road, Solon, Ohfo 44139, was

used and was the address you gave us for this new Steward.
Would you please send us Mr. Bagdasarian's correct address
so that we may change our records and send him the letter?

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate




